 POCANTICO HILLS
+ CENTRAL SCHOOL

5499 Bedford Roacd « Sleepy Hollow, NY, 10581 » 914-631-2440 » fax 914-631-3280 « www pocanlicohills.org

March 24, 2020

Dear Pocantico Families,

During my last communication, | indicated that we are here to help, and we want to make sure we do.

During this time of great need in Westchester County, we are committed to helping our
community’s essential workers so they can continue to do their jobs. For the greater good of all, the
Pocantico Hills School District is proud to open our doors to provide childcare for children ages 4-12 (Pk-6)
for families of healthcare workers, essential NY workers and first responders (in general, police, fire, EMS,
corrections officers and all public health workers) who do not have any other childcare options at this
time.

Pending the availability of resources and the number of requests received, this childcare will be
available each weekday for children ages 4 through 12, from 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM.

The intent of this service is to provide eligible residents (as outlined above) with a viable childcare
option when none other is available. This will allow these families to go to work and complete their
essential jobs without worrying about their children. In short, we want to do our part, so they can do
theirs.

If you would like to be considered for this service, please fill out this form. Families who qualify for
this service will be contacted directly by the school with specific guidance and instructions.

Please do not hesitate to reach out to me at rcalkins@pocanticohills.org with any questions.

Stay well and know we care deeply about our community’s well-being,

Rich


https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=8vwaRGdFrUCoLS3hmd-PhzGA5NlNmv9Gr9vMnp5OVupURE9OQ0pVNTlYRzkzVzVaWUEwMFpJVEY5RC4u
mailto:rcalkins@pocanticohills.org

